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Get involved in the association! 

The Nomination Committee is constantly 

keeping an eye open for committed 

residents who are willing to add their skills 

and work for the benefit of the association. 

You can contact the nomination committee 

at valberedning@fano.se. 

Tire storage 
The opening hours for the tire storage this 

spring has been set 

• Thursday, 25/3, 18-20 

• Sunday 28/3, 10-12 

• Thursday 8/4, 18-20 

• Sunday 11/4, 10-12 

Access outside these times is booked 

through dack@fano.se and costs SEK 200 

per occasion. 

 

If you want to queue for a place in the 

storage room, send an email to the same 

address with your name, telephone, and 

your apartment number. 

Hatches to the garbage chutes 
The automated vacuum collection is using 

suction to transport all garbage from the 

garbage chutes. This is done up to three 

times a day. If the door to the garbage 

chute is not closed when the suction starts, 

the hatchet can close with some real force. 

This can scare and harm, both person and 

property. Therefore, close the garbage 

chute when you throw away your proper 

knotted, intact plastic bag. 

 

 
5G mast on the roof of SG29 

The board has signed an agreement with a 

company that will install a mast for 5G on 

the roof of the 29th. It gives the association 

a financial boost and for some operators 

better 5G coverage in the area. The 

company complies with all requirements for 

such equipment.   

The project Joint electricity 
The installation is underway on and the shift 

will tentatively take place during the month 

of March. According to the contractor, we 

will receive about 1-2 weeks notice. During 

the shift, which takes about 4-5 hours, there 

will be no electricity in the whole house.   

Annual General Meeting 
This year's general meeting is scheduled for 

Wednesday, May 25th. This can be adjusted 

depending on the development of the 

pandemic. The last date for submitting 

motions to the board are 28 February. The 

motion must be submitted in writing, via 

email, or in our mailbox at Sorögatan 45, 

entrance from Ärvingegången.   

Do not park on the playground! 
Last year, the association invested in a new 

playground outside the 107. It has now 

unfortunately been discovered that some 

park cars on the rubber asphalt that is the 

surface of the playground. The material is 

not made to withstand that weight and if this 

continues, there is a risk that we will have to 

redo the work, which means more costs. 

So please, do not park on the red rubber 

asphalt!  
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